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Friday, 3rd May 2019 

Dear parent/ carer, 

We hope that you had a lovely Easter holiday with lots of rest, fun…and chocolate! 

On behalf of the whole school family, a big ‘thank you’ to those who were able to 

join us for our exhibition of Y3/4/5 artwork this morning. It was lovely to welcome so 

many parents, carers and family members into the hall to see the models and 

designs and to hear the children speaking so knowledgably about the Iron Age-

themed art. 

Another ‘thank you’ for your support of the PTA non-uniform day to gather 

‘goodies’ for the Chocolate Bingo event next Friday, 10th May. All are welcome, 

eyes down at 6pm - and there is lots of chocolate to be won! 

Please can we remind you that children (pupils or pre-school) should not use the 

grassy area, or play equipment next to the Key Stage 2 playground at the front of 

the school at the end, or start, of the day. We thank you in advance for this and for 

making sure that anyone who collects your child is also aware. 

We have recently been trialling a change to access to school during lunchtimes. 

The gate next to the kitchen (at the top of the path leading from the car park onto 

the playground) will not be available to be used during lunchtimes. If you need to 

come to school between 12pm-1pm, please use the front entrance, where a 

lunchtime supervisor will be able to unlock the gate and let you through. May we 

also remind all that the car park is for staff only and should not be used as pathway 

into school. This is simply to keep children safe. 

Please note, that there will be no ‘Praise and Celebration’ on Friday 10th May. 

Just a reminder that school is closed on Monday 6th May for the May Day Bank 

Holiday. We look forward to welcoming children back into school on Tuesday 7th 

May.  

Have a great long weekend and thank you, as always, for your ongoing support. 

 

 

The St. Werburgh’s Team 


